UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1X

May 20, 198l

Joan Pennefather
Studio D

National Film Board
|50 Kent Street
Ottawa, Ontario

Dear Ms. Pennefather:
Enclosed herewith please find a response to a letter | wrote to the

Vancouver School Board. They seem to be saying that they would offer you
support if they received a request from you. Good |uck.

Yours tfruly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local |

Enc.
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